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BRISBANE BRONCOS LIMITED AND CONTROLLED ENTITIES 
2014 HALF YEAR FORECAST ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
In accordance with ASX listing rule 3.1, the Board of Brisbane Broncos Limited announce that the 
before tax profit for the Group for the half year ended 30 June 2014 is expected to be approximately 
$2,260,000 compared to the corresponding 2013 half year before tax profit of $2,729,086. 
 
The decrease relates primarily to costs incurred as part of the investigation into the previously reported 
allegations regarding possible salary cap irregularities as well as restructuring costs. 
 
The current period match day results achieved growth on the corresponding prior period, both of which 
included seven home games.    
 
The first half result cannot be taken as an indication of a full year trend. The second half will include the 
remaining five home games and significant expenses including player salaries which are accounted for 
on a monthly basis.  
 
A continuation of the current trends, together with the impact of restructuring costs for the second half, 
are expected to result in full year profits before tax decreasing by double digits over last year. However 
at this time the company is unable to release a forecast as our full year results could be materially 
impacted by attendances at our remaining home games and other factors such as medical costs which 
are unable to be quantified in advance.  
 
For further information, please contact Chief Executive Officer, Mr Paul White on 07 3858 9101. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Brisbane Broncos Limited 
Louise Lanigan 
Company Secretary 


